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Message:

I am writing to express my
serious concern about the
recent discussions to redraw
district lines again, even
though redistricting was
already completed in 2020 based
on the most recent census. This
raises red flags, especially
given the typical 10-year
redistricting cycle. It appears
to be a politically motivated
effort that risks undermining
the integrity of our democratic
process.

Gerrymandering erodes public
trust and silences voters by
allowing politicians to choose
their voters rather than voters
choosing their leaders. Fair
maps are foundational to a
functioning democracy.
Manipulating district lines for
political advantage is
unacceptable and threatens the
voice and power of everyday
citizens like myself.

In this time of increasing
political instability that
borders on authoritarianism, it
is more important than ever to
protect democratic norms, not
dismantle them.



I urge you to oppose any
attempt to redraw maps outside
of the normal census-based
process, and to support
independent redistricting
efforts that ensure
transparency, fairness, and
equal representation for all.

Please stand up for democracy.





